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To: The Governor and the General Assembly  

From: Virginia Department of Energy  

RE: Implementation and Administration of the EV Rebate Program 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Code of Virginia - § 45.2-1732 requires an annual report on the implementation and 

administration of the Electric Vehicle Rebate Program, including recommendations of the 

Department of Energy or the Electric Vehicle Rebate Program Advisory Council, and an 

assessment of the rebate and enhanced rebate, a recommendation on whether the Fund allocation 

set forth in subsection B of Code of Virginia § 45.2-1731 should be adjusted, and a 

recommendation on whether an income cap should be established to determine the eligibility of 

purchasers for a rebate. 

  

In 2023, the EV rebate program has not been active as the program has not received funding and 

the agency has no recommendations at this time.  

 

 

 

 

http://law.lis.virginia.gov/vacode/45.2-1732

